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June 14, 2002

Mr. Jim Rusciolelli

ISFA

350 Houbolt Rd, Suite 100

Joliet, IL 60431-8304

Dear Mr.Rusciolelli:

Just a short note to thank you for your response to our request for sponsors for the 2002 Small Business Ombudsman/Small Business Assistance Program National Conference in Chicago June 29 - July 3.  We sincerely appreciate your generous contribution and support in our efforts to make this the best conference to date!

I consider your organization a valuable partner, and I looking forward to working with you on this and other projects during the upcoming year.

We hope to see you in Chicago!

Sincerely,

Annette Fulgenzi, 

Project Manager

Small Business Environmental Assistance Program 

